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Dear Roszkowski Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 An individual who was last in the Roszkowski Courthouse on June 8, 2022, has tested 
positive for COVID-19.  This individual was on the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd floors, and we understand 
was wearing a face covering and maintaining appropriate distancing while in the building. Other 
persons who had direct contact with this individual have been notified, and the General Services 
Administration will clean the impacted areas.  
 
 Progress is slower than we like, but remember that this is not a sprint.  It’s a marathon, 
and some of us walk the last six or eight or even ten miles.  Keep up the hard work of working to 
stop the spread of COVID-19.   
 
 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
        
 


